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Dear Co-Laborers in Christ, March-May 2013
Greetings in the Wonderful Name of our Lord Jesus Christ!

“While we look not at the things which are seen, but at the things which are not
seen” ... 2 Corinthians 4:18a. It is time for a Hangar Update! What a large
undertaking for us to replace two of our destroyed Quonset hangers here at
Canaan Airbase, and yet it was a small thing for the Lord! We just could not see
how, but we believed that it was time to trust that God would do what seemed
“out of sight” to us. | saw a neat quote on a plaque that read “Faith is seeing in
your heart what you cannot see with your eyes”. We had to muster all of our
faith; try to check our unbelief, and make the need known. We just had to leave
the choice with Him, and see what He could do in the hearts of His people. Our
precious Lord has shown His mighty arm again to us and this ministry. In our last
prayer letter we said that we were anticipating the blessings and answers, and
looking forward to sharing the good news when the answer came! It is all of
Grace and we are so thrilled to report that all the funds have now come in!

Thank you so much for your prayers, your gifts, and your encouragement ... you
all had a big part in this! Wow, praise the Lord with us! The concrete footings
and floors are now in place, and we have installed the connectors that will secure
the hangars to the concrete. That was quite a bit of work drilling the required
184 holes in that concrete for the anchor bolts.  Another big blessing is that two
missionaries with metal building experience are coming the first week in June to
help with assembling all that sheet metal to become two Quonset hangers!

> Other news and blessings: The aircraft inspections are finished, and |1 did go
out to Chattanooga to check out Dr. Jeremy Benbrooks, missionary to Togo,
West Africa in a new type of aircraft so that he would meet insurance
requirements. He is flying it until his departure soon for Togo. Bro Seth Canady
completed yet another milestone here when he received his Commercial Pilots
License at the end of March. He has been helping on the hangar project with the
bolt-hole drilling, and his oldest daughter Liberty has helped to drive in the bolts.

Prayer Requests: > Pray for us! We need your prayers, asking the Lord to grant
us physical and spiritual strength for the work here, and wisdom and power from
on high for service. We sincerely want to see some personal fruit in our soul-
winning! Continue to pray for the salvation of two of our neighbors. > Pray for
wisdom and for our safety in erecting the Quonset hangers. We prayerfully plan
to have them in place by the middle of June. ~ <<< OVER PLEASE >>>
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Finishig machines at work!

The Canady Team at work!

Two hangar floors in place . . .

Praise God for His blessing and making this all possible! A very special
thank you to all who prayed and to all who gave small and large gifts that
worked together for you folks to be so greatly used by our Lord.



